
YOUTH NEWS 

Sunday, November 4
th

: Youth Sunday 

 

Wednesday, November 7
th

: Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church from 4:00-5:00 P.M. 

 

Friday, November 9
th

: 7:30 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at church. 

********************************************************************* 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THE UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Sunday, November 4
th

: Youth Sunday/All Saints Sunday 

 

Sunday, November 11
th

: Outreach Committee Chili Cook-off 

 

Saturday, December 1
st
: Decorate the church for the holiday season. 

 

Thursday, December 6
th

: CWF annual Christmas banquet 

 

Sunday, December 9
th

:  Backyard Ministries bake sale/craft sale 

 

Sunday, December 9
th

: Youth Christmas program  

*********************************************************************** 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at the church at 9:00 A.M. Saturday, November 10
th
. All volunteers are 

welcome to help get the church ready for the holiday season. 

 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETING 

Barnabas Team # IX will meet Sunday, November 4
th
 & 11

th
. Elders are Susan Dearborn, Debbie 

Kendall and Allen Maples. 

 

SAVE THE DATE, “Oh Christmas Tree”, CWF Christmas Banquet,  

Thursday, Dec. 6
th

 

Few traditions are more time-honored than decorating the family Christmas tree; the hand-made 

ornaments, the mementos from the annual vacation, the angel adorning the top – all meaningful 

reminders of what’s important to us. Another reminder of what’s important in our Christmas 

festivities is our annual CWF banquet. Join us on Thursday, December 6
th
 at 6:00 P.M. in Bish Hall 

for our themed evening, “O Christmas Tree.” Guests are in for a treat this year as Food Network Star, 

Chef Jason Smith, the gourmet chef catering the Farm to Table dinner in Cynthiana earlier this year 

will serve Pomegranate Spiced Orange Salad with House Vinaigrette, Oven roasted herb crusted pork 

loin with apple relish, Honey bacon glazed carrots and parsnips, Oven roasted herb butter potatoes, 

Herb butter yeast rolls and Pumpkin sheet cake with molasses icing. Tickets are $ 16.00 each and will 

be on sale beginning on November 4
th
. The evening’s musical entertainment will be provided by 

individuals within the community and our own church. Mark your calendars and plan to join us for 

this time-honored tradition. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Steve & Sherry Judy, Morgan & Nora Judy and their families in 

the death of Steve and Morgan’s father Larry Judy. Mr. Judy died October 30, 2018. 

 

 

----Dan Teater, brother of Tim Teater was admitted to a hospital in Springboro, Ohio due to 

pneumonia and a bad fall….Paula Burden sustained a broken ankle in a fall…. 

 

 

NOTE OF APPRECIATION 

Ruby Marsh would like to thank everyone for their cards and kind thoughts after her accident.  

 

CHILI –COOK OFF 

Do you believe you have the best chili in the church? Here is your opportunity to show us what cha 

got!! The Cynthiana Christian Church Outreach Committee is hosting a Chili-cook off on Sunday, 

November 11
th
, judged by our very own Cynthiana Fire Department. Stay after church to enjoy a 

delicious meal and find out who has earned the title of “Chili Church Champ!” All donations will go 

to provided Christmas food baskets for our community. Please pick up a chili-cook off form and 

return it to either the church office or Tina Swinford. 

 

 

FOOD BASKET DONATIONS 

During the months of October, November and December all donations of food and/or cash will be 

kept at the church to make food baskets that will be prepared in December. Items needed for the food 

baskets are instant potatoes, canned green beans, corn, peas, fruit, jelly, peanut butter, pinto beans, 

jiffy cornbread mix, cereal, macaroni & cheese and cookies. Donations of cash are always helpful to 

purchase other items. Please make checks payable to Cynthiana Christian Church. 

 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING 

The Church Cabinet will meet in the conference room at 6:00 P.M. Monday, November 5
th
.  

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING 

The Official Board will meet at 7:00 P.M. Monday, November 5
th
. All members are asked to be 

present. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER: 

Elders serving at the table: Julie Edwards, Cathy McCord  

Elders helping with shut-in communion: George Frazier, Ann Owsley 

Diaconate: John Dawson, Chm; David Grear, Kelly Kendall, Ashley Peak, David Sledd, Laura Todd 

Simpson, Luanne Wilson, Charles Woodrum 

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mattie Ammerman, Barbara Lanthorn, Judy Letcher 

Communion Preparer: David Grear 
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NEWS 

 

HOSPICE VOLUNTEER TRAINING 

Bluegrass Hospice Care, formally 

Hospice of the Bluegrass will be holding 

a Volunteer Training opportunity 

Monday, November 5
th

 at the Cynthiana 

Bluegrass Hospice Office. Contact Kelly 

Kendall,  234-6462 or 

kkendallbgcarenav.org for more 

information. 

 

 

Collection of Plastic Lids and 

Caps: The Middle School has a goal to 

collect 2000 pounds of plastic over the 

next two years.  A company in Indiana 

will melt the plastic to create a picnic 

table and eight benches for an outdoor 

classroom.  Any plastic lid and any 

plastic cap are needed.  Examples 

include butternut butter lid, yogurt lid, 

drink top, milk jug top, condiment lid, 

aerosol can cap, toothpaste cap and 

prescription bottle lid.  Not accepted are 

trigger spray tops or “pump” tops as they 

contain some metal.  The only bottle or 

bottom that is accepted is a prescription 

bottle: please remove the label that 

contains personal information.   Of 

course, there is a competition between 

the Middle School classrooms for the 

most plastic; therefore, Cynthiana 

Christian’s Middle School students will 

rotate turning in our collection.  The 

collection bucket is in the Communion 

Preparation Room.  Remember all plastic 

bottles, glass bottles and metal cans, 

including aerosol cans, can be placed in 

Central Kentucky Hauling’s recycling 

bin or taken to the dumpster at the 

County Barn on Connersville Pike.   

Thank you for being a good steward of 

God’s creation.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 
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Minister’s Message: 

     It was good to be back with you on Sunday after a week’s visit to Maryland and 

Virginia. We certainly enjoyed spending birthday time with Blake, Jordan and Andrea. 

We also enjoyed seeing Anna’s family even at the time of her brother’s death. Thanks 

to all of you for your shown concern, calls, cards and gestures in this time of family 

loss. We also stopped to visit Francie, my cousin, whose daughter is battling leukemia. 

She has been hospitalized for over eighty-four days but is much improved. On our way 

to Pulaski, we got off the interstate just to drive by and see the neighborhood where my 

Aunt Bea and Uncle John previously lived. Memories flooded my heart and mind. We 

of course went by Mom and Dad’s house. It looked the same which made me happy, 

just different cars in the driveway. We then made our way to Independence and passed 

by my mother-in-law’s house. Even though it was a miserable, rainy afternoon, my 

heart was bright and warm with memories of this lady and all she taught me in life. I 

guess what I am saying is that it was a time of reflection. I am who I am because of the 

influence of my loved ones, my parents who I miss dearly, my in-laws, and yes my 

friends. Where does time go? Or better still, where did it go? 

     Where would we be without our memories, memories that forever strengthen and 

sustain? This Sunday our youth will lead us in our inspiring All-Saint Sunday worship 

service. This year we have new names to add to our list, but we do so with the 

reassurance that our loved ones will rest from their labors. It is our responsibility to 

keep their memories ever green, alive and vibrant. Take the time this week to recall 

those who have given you meaning and nurture along your life’s journey. It will be time 

that is very wisely spent. 

              ……….Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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